
 
June 21, 2011 DEANS’ COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 

Present:  Julie Coon, Mike Cron, Steve Durst, Fritz Erickson, Don Flickinger, Jennifer Hegenauer for 
Don Green, Robin Hoisington, Paul Blake for Michelle Johnston, Larry Schult for Ron McKean, Leah 
Monger, Van Edgerton for Dave Nicol, Bill Potter, Karen Strasser, Robbie Teahen, Kim Wilber
Guest:  Kristin Norton, 

Kristin Norton was present to discuss the issue of proposed changes regarding academic misconduct 
policies and to seek input from the Deans’ Council. She gave an overview of the current process for 
the Academic Misconduct Policy including codes of ethics and professional standards.  At the 
conclusion of the discussion, deans were asked to review the policies in their colleges.  This topic will 
be discussed at a future time.   

Fritz Erickson distributed information regarding the implementation of the academic core restructure.
Some of the changes should take place beginning this summer.  

The search for the Director of Grants is under way and Michelle Johnston is chairing the search 
committee. The Research Specialist position salary will be self-funded (i.e., through non-general 
funds).  

Don Flickinger discussed a draft policy of the satisfactory academic progress, which is a policy in 
place to ensure that students are making progress towards their degree in a timely manner as it can 
affect their financial aid. 

Robbie Teahen discussed the academic dashboard.  She also discussed the IDEA evaluation forms and 
the SAI forms.  Send Robbie ideas and suggestions. 

Don Flickingers discussed transfer credit issues.  

Robbie Teahen discussed the upcoming transition to Blackboard 9.1. It is anticipated that training will 
be conducted during late July of 2012.

Don Flickinger discussed FSU/GRCC collaborations regarding associate degrees.  More details will 
come as they are known.

Don Flickinger gave a brief update on FNTFO faculty negotiations.

Respectfully submitted by Robin Hoisington


